
 
 
 
To: ELF Members  
 cc: ELF Board and Coordinators 
        

10th August 2023 

Members, 
  
European Events 2025 and onwards 
 
As a follow up to the mailing of 29th May we are now seeking hosts for the sequence of 
events from 2025 onwards. These are as follows: 
 
2025 

European Men’s Senior Championship which will also serve as the Qualifier for the 
2027 World Championship. 
 
European Sixes Championship (in the Winter period February – March).  
 
Easter Women’s Tournament 

 
Ken Galluccio Cup (KGC) for both Men’s and Women’s club teams for a three year 
period (2025 – 2027) 
 

2026 
 European Men’s Box Championship / European Women’s Championship 

(The Women’s Championship being dependent on the level of interest in this event, 
if viable that intent is that it would be held at the same time and location as Men’s 
Championship). 
 
Easter Women’s Tournament 
 

 Eurolax Sixes Cup 
 
 European Men’s U20 Championship  
 
Please note that interest has been shown in having a Men’s box U20 Championship. The 
timing of this would have to avoid the Men’s Box Seniors and as such would have to be in 
either 2025 or 2027. 



 

Could you advise an “intent to bid” for any of the above events within the next two weeks to 
Joe Watts, ELF Secretary General, and further information and bid documentation will be 
forwarded. We are planning on bids being submitted by 18th October at the latest to allow 
for these to be reviewed at the ELF board meeting scheduled for the following weekend and 
then membership postal vote. As needed prior to the vote a webinar will be arranged to 
review bids.   
 
Thinking beyond this we have: 
 
2027 
 European Women’s U20 Championship 
 

Easter Women’s Tournament 
 

 Eurolax Sixes Cup 
 
Ken Galluccio Cup (KGC) for both Men’s and Women’s club teams for a three year 
period (2028 – 2030) 
 

2028 
 European Women’s Championship 
 

Easter Women’s Tournament 
 

 Eurolax Sixes Cup 
 
It would assist if you could advise if you are interested in hosting any of these event prior to 
initiating the forma bid procedure.   
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
European Lacrosse Federation 
 
 
 


